
I saw this and thought the COO group might be interested given the discussion we had on our last call 
about onboarding. It is from the Harvard Business Journal and is titled, “Every New Employee Needs an 
Onboarding Buddy”. 
https://hbr.org/2019/06/every-new-employee-needs-an-onboarding-buddy?sfns=mo 
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